
2025 
PRIORITY NEEDS 
BOND PROPOSAL

New Transportation Facility

The Mason Public Schools district spans more than 108,000 square miles, and nearly 50% of our students 
rely on bus transportation, not only for their daily commutes but also for various events and field trips. 
This presents significant challenges in providing sufficient space for our transportation and maintenance 
staff and our fleet of over 20 buses. If the 2025 bond is approved, we will have the opportunity to create 
safer working environments for our staff, increase their capacity, and improve our daily operations and 
overall efficiency.

Increase safety & security

•	 Replace our building with a modern facility that better protects staff, vehicles 
and equipment

Expand capacity

•	 Create more space to accommodate transportation demands and future needs

Enhance efficiency & operations

•	 Make upgrades to streamline maintenance and day-to-day operations while increasing safety 
for mechanics

FROM EXISTING MILLAGE RATE
ZERO-TAX-RATE INCREASE 

Examples of spaces that need attention

Virtual Tour

Vote Tuesday, November 4

16% of Bond*

Paid for by Mason Public Schools 
201 W. Ash Street, Suite 2A, Mason, MI 48854

*Approximate bond dollar allocations per the School Bond Committee 
recommendation to the Board of Education
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